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Science 
 

In science we are going to be thinking 
about ‘Animals including Humans’ . 

History 
 

Our history focus will be about a  
famous person called ‘Florence  

Nightingale’ and after half term we will 
be researching an historic event 

’Remembrance Day’.   

Geography 
 

This term our Geography focus will be 
‘Our School and Local Area’. We will be 
looking at making local and global maps 

and making a key for our maps.  

Other subjects 
 

RE 
 
 

Children will be thinking about Belonging, 
Harvest, Life and Christams. 

 
Computing 

 
 

Researching information  
using the internet/Introducing Powerpoint. 

 
Design and Technology  

 
 

Our focus will be designing, making and 
evaluating a  

Pizza. 

 
Music 

 
Children will listen to music, use musical 

 instruments and compose their own music. 

 
  



Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Welcome to Year 2, we hope  everyone 
enjoyed their summer break. 

The topic we will be  
covering this half term is called ‘Me in-
side out’. Please find enclosed further 

details of subjects that we will be  
covering during this term.  

 
If you have any questions please don’t 

hesitate to pop in and see us. 
Regards 

Mrs Compson-Lea 
Mrs Spreadborough & Mrs Angell 

 
School Website 

We have a very successful school  
website which is a great place for  

parents to find information about the 
school and upcoming events and it is also 

a valuable resource full of links to  
educational games and activities for the 
children. We regularly update our class 

pages with photos and  
comments about what your child has 

been doing in school as well as  
posting information about topics we are  

covering. 
www.st-laurenceprimary.com 

Literacy 
In literacy our narrative work will be  
focused on fiction books where the  
children will focus on writing stories 

about characters and  
writing a report about owls. 

We will also continue with phonics, SPAG, 
reading activities and handwriting  

practice. 
Reading and Spellings 

Your child will have a reading book to 
keep in school for the week. It will be 

changed on a Friday and ready for  
Monday morning.  

Although these books will be kept in 
school, we would like your child to read 

with an adult at home. There  
is a lovely selection of free ebooks at 

https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/ 
I have created a class login for you (click 

on ‘My class Login’ at the top of the 
screen). 

My Class name: KS1SCL 
Password:Summer1234 

Your child will bring home spellings to 
learn, these words will not only aid their 

reading but it is a step towards them also 
spelling these words in independent  

writing. Spellings will come home on a 
 Friday and a spelling test on the  

following Friday. 

Numeracy 
Numeracy this term will see us focusing 

on a variety of subjects including number, 
addition and subtraction: bridging 10. 

In addition to the daily lessons we will be 
carrying out various other numeracy 
 activities including mental maths,  

multiplication practice, Start of Day  
Activities which call for children to use a  

variety of numeracy skills. 
We will also be looking at our 2, 5 and 10 
x table club and number bond club. If you 

could continue to support your  child in 
practicing these skills at home that would 

be brilliant.  
 

P.E Kit, Sweatshirts and Water 
 Please make sure your child’s P.E kit is 

named and in school on a Thursday  
morning ready for our P.E session. Your 

child will come home wearing their P.E kit 
with their uniform in their P.E bag; please 
could you make sure their kit is washed 

and back in school the following  
Thursday.  Each child is allowed to bring a 
bottle of water to drink throughout the 
day. It would also be appreciated if all 
their school clothes could be named as 

this will save problems after playtime and 
P.E! 


